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I have friends who live in St Johns. Everyone knows “the big one” could happen 

anytime, and many Oregonians have followed emergency preparation 

recommendations, from securing the foundations of their homes and bracing their 

chimneys, to packing bug-out bags etc. One such important preparation that needs to 

happen for those who live in St. Johns is to have an emergency route out, should 

such a catastrophic quake occur. I’m writing in support of HB 2749. Thank you! 


